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                                                          May 27, 2022 
 

Jeff Brooks   
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
California Natural Resources Agency 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 

SUBJECT: Joint Request of Southern California Edison Company (SCE), San Diego 
Gas & Electric Company (SDG&E), and Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
(PG&E) (Collectively, Joint IOUs) for Public Hearing on the Office of 
Energy Infrastructure Safety’s (Energy Safety) Proposed Regulations   

 

Dear Mr. Brooks, 

In response to Energy Safety’s Notices of Proposed Rulemaking issued on April 27, 2022 and 
pursuant to California Government Code Section 11346.8, Joint IOUs1 hereby request public 
hearing on the following regulations proposed by OEIS:  California Code of Regulations Title 14, 
Division 17, Chapter 1, Article 2, Sections 29100, 29101 and Section 29200; and Chapter 2, 
Article 1, Sections 29300 and 29302. Consistent with Section 11346.8, Joint IOUs intend to 
submit both oral and written statements, arguments and contentions.2 

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please contact me at 
peter.vanmieghem@sce.com. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
//s// 
Peter Van Mieghem 
Senior Attorney 
Southern California Edison 
 
 
cc: Joy Peng 
 info@energysafety.ca.gov 

 

1 SDG&E and PG&E have authorized SCE to submit this Joint Request on their behalf. 

2  “If a public hearing is held, both oral and written statements, arguments, or contentions, shall be permitted…”  
Cal. Gov. Code § 11346.8(a). 
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